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You are cordially invited to attend the 

ANNUAL MEETING 
Of 

FRIENDS OF THE OFFICE OF STATE ARCHAEOLOGY, INC. 

January 30, 2000 • 1:30 p.m. 

At 
Wood Memorial Library 

783 Main Street, South Windsor, Connecticut 

AGENDA 
Welcome 

Business Meeting 
Nominees for Directors 

Speaker - Dr. Nick Bellantoni, State Archaeologist 
Main Speaker - Dr. Kathy Abbass, Rhode Island Marine Archaeology Project 

"Science in Archaeology" 15 minute slide presentation 
given by students from Arace Middle School in Bloomfield 

Refreshments 

***** 
In the event of inclement weather, the Annual Meeting will be canceled and rescheduled for another date. 
Call JlUle Cooke (860) 529-7139, Mae Johnson (860) 610-0199, or Gary Nolf (860) 399-5402 with 
questions by noon. 

Directions: 

• •••• 
From Hartford, follow 1-91 North to exit 35, cross the Bissell Bridge, go North (left) on 
Route 5. Take left onto Pleasant Valley Road (it is the second street that intersects Route 
5 north of the Bissell Bridge). Follow Pleasant Valley Road to the end to Main Street 
where you will see Wood Memorial Library across the street. 


